Date: May 9, 2025

To: Honerable Mayor and Commissioners
From: Deadwood Fire Dept.

Ref: Replacement Tires for Engine #2

The Deadwood Fire Dept. Is asking for permission for purchase 6 new tires for Engine #2. The current
tires have been on the truck since the time of purchasing the truck. With the tires being over 18 years
old and also to follow NFPA guideline for tire replacement for emergence vehicles. Tires for Engine 2
were added into the budget for 2025 out of the repair line. This purchase and work would be done at
Jerry Greer’s Engineering in Central City. At the cost of $4,271.68.

Thank you for your time and consideration

Regards

Charles Fetter

Deadwood Fire Dept. — Fire Technician




